
 

 

 

 

 
15 July 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

GCSE Results Day: Important Information 
 
After a busy year and lots of hard work through the examinations, I hope everyone is enjoying 
some well-deserved rest and are excited about what the holiday will bring. Whatever you have 
planned, I wish all students a memorable, enjoyable summer and we look forward to seeing 
all students again for results day on Thursday 22 August 2024. 
 
School will be open from 8:30 am to 10:30 am for students to collect results. We warmly 
encourage students to bring their families to share the occasion. Parking will be available in 
the rear car park behind the school, and upon your arrival, staff will guide you to the dining 
hall, where you will collect your results. We kindly ask that you avoid parking in the residential 
areas around school. 
 
If a student is unable to collect their results in person and would either like their results posted 
out or would like another family member to collect the results on their behalf, then please email 
enquiries@stmichaels.bhcet.org.uk. If someone else is going to collect the results, please 
state the name of the person collecting the results in the email. All results must be signed for, 
and anyone collecting results on a student’s behalf must bring some formal identification; 
otherwise, we may be unable to release the results. 
 
We understand that anticipation and nervousness may accompany results day. Teachers will 
be available to provide support and guidance. If you have any questions or concerns leading 
up to the day, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
We are immensely proud of the dedication, hard work, and resilience demonstrated throughout 
the five years at St. Michael’s that all our students have shown. Results day is an opportunity 
to celebrate all students’ accomplishments with their teachers, family, and friends. We look 
forward to welcoming you on Thursday 22 August and wish you the very best in your future 
endeavours. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr. M. Mc Auley 
Deputy Headteacher 
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